"We are Not Wine-ing...But We Still Need Your Cheese!"

A Campaign to Replace Important Taste of Wine & Cheese Event Funding for Youth Programs

The following giving levels describe how the proceeds from our Taste of Wine & Cheese event sponsorship funds have been used. Please consider sponsoring again this year to continue supporting the programs we offer for children.

\$75 - You could provide 1 child with 1 month of fun memories and learning at the Club.

- By donating the cost of your ticket, you can give one child one month of time with friends, mentors who will teach them life skills, and meals that will fill their tummies each day.
- Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.

\$150 - You could provide 1 unforgettable field trip for 7 Club members.

- By donating the cost of two tickets, you can give seven Club members a trip that they will remember and cherish. Throughout the summer, Club members go on field trips to fun places throughout the state, like Wisconsin Dells, baseball games, farms, and more!
- Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.

\$300 - You could support 10 trips for 5 children to the Copps Municipal Pool for swimming this summer.

- Your gift would do more than give children a fun activity to do in the summer; it would also help them learn to swim and increase their confidence while swimming.
- · Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.

\$500 - You could provide a healthy meal at the Club every day for an entire year for 1 child.

- Club members are learning, playing, and exercising. You can help rejuvenate them and make sure they have full tummies all day!
- You will be making sure more children throughout Portage County know they can count on the Club for a healthy meal.
- Help a child enjoy cold milk, fruits, vegetables, and occasional desserts at the Club!
- Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.

\$750 – You could support "Be Great Bucks" incentive parties for kids who earn recognition each month.

- Club members can be awarded "Be Great Bucks" for helping around the Club, making good decisions, and much more. If they earn enough, they are rewarded with a Be Great Bucks party with their class. This encourages responsibility, respect, and good behavior.
- Help our children feel proud of their accomplishments at the Club and celebrate them!
- Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.

\$1,000 - You could support the cost of one child to attend the Club for a year.

- You will give one child a safe and fun place to learn, grow, and have fun with friends and mentors. You would make a huge impact on their life!
- Give parents peace of mind that their children are in a safe environment while they are working hard.
- Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.

\$1,250 – You could give 10 teens the opportunity to tour a college to help them understand their options for after high school.

- Help our teens develop a Great Future by providing them with a college access trip to help them decide a path they can take after high school.
- Allow our teens experience and visit other campuses around Wisconsin!
- Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.

\$1,500 - You could support 65 Sports & Recreation programs at one of our Club sites for a semester.

- Sports and recreation are important for children, especially now. "Triple Play" is a scheduled activity every day
 at the Club, in the gym or outside, that encourages youth to be active. The Club also has recreational, noncompetitive sports leagues for children to grow their teamwork skills all while exercising their bodies!
- Help a child blow off steam, be active, and have fun!
- Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.

\$2,000 - You could support our Youth of the Year Scholarship.

- One exceptional Club member is selected to be the Boys & Girls Club of Portage County Youth of the Year
 through an annual competition. This teen then competes at the state level and then could go on to the regional
 level or even national level. This teen is a role model, leader and, advocate for youth throughout Portage
 County. You can award our Youth of the Year with a generous scholarship to support them in their next chapter.
- Our 2021 Youth of the Year is Ty, who has grown up at the Club and is now a staff member. We are so proud of Ty and all that he has accomplished!
- Name shared during campaign celebration.
- Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.

"We are Not Wine-ing...But We Still Need Your Cheese!"

The following giving levels describe how the proceeds from our Taste of Wine & Cheese event sponsorship funds have been used. Please consider sponsoring again this year to continue supporting the programs we offer for children.

\$2,500 - You could support the cost of one Club staff to mentor our youth for a full semester.

- Club staff play a vital role in the lives of our children. Staff are a consistent adult for our children to rely on. Staff teach children new skills that will last a lifetime.
- Staff work at the Club not only to build their resume but also to be a positive role model for youth.
- Help staff foster positive relationships and be a role model for our Club members.
- Name shared during company celebration.
- Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.

\$3,000 - You could support our Great Futures! Program curriculum and individualized kits.

- By supporting our Great Futures! program, you will be supporting children who need extra one-on-one attention to help them build coping skills, develop resiliency, and become responsible, respectful community members.
- Help provide a child with the guidance they need to be successful at school and at the Club!
- Name shared during campaign celebration.
- Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.

\$5,000 - You could provide help with homework and education at all 8 Club sites for a year.

- You can support and guide children through their studies. Our "Power Hour" Homework Help program gives children a structured time and place to do their work with the support of our staff members. You can help children succeed in school and beyond.
- Help parents who struggle with helping their children with homework and instead give them time to focus on family fun!
- Photo opportunity to be shared on our social media.
- Name shared during campaign celebration.
- Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.

\$7,500 - You could provide art supplies at all 8 Club sites for a year.

- Creating art allows our children to express themselves freely, while instilling a sense of confidence and improved communication skills. You would be giving children throughout Portage County many ways to express themselves artistically all year.
- Give a child the opportunity to excel in something they love or try something new!
- Video opportunity to be shared on our social media.
- Name shared during kick-off event and campaign celebration.
- Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.

\$10,000 - You could support mentoring services for 4 "Be Great Graduate" students & help them graduate.

- Our Be Great Graduate program is for junior and high school students who are at risk of failing or dropping out of school. Students receive intensive mentoring with their academics, build life skills, receive community resources for them and their families, and get fun opportunities for extra support through graduation and beyond.
- Give teens that extra support they need to ensure their success for the future!
- Video opportunity to be shared on our social media.
- Name shared during kick-off event and campaign celebration.
- Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.

\$20,000 - You could support our Madison View site for the whole summer.

- Each summer we open our Madison View Club site which is in a low-income housing complex on the North side of Stevens Point. You would be giving 20 –30 children who need us most, a safe place they can go to receive free, healthy meals, structured activities, fun with friends, and consistent mentors.
- Help Madison View children who cannot wait for their own Club to open during the summer!
- Video opportunity to be shared on our social media.
- Name shared during kick-off event and campaign celebration.
- · Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.

\$30,000 - You could feed dinner to 100 Club members at 1 of our Club sites for an entire year.

- At our Berard Center and Plover Center, children receive a healthy dinner each night after school. Children need
 nutritional meals every day. You can help to make sure our children are never hungry and have full tummies!
- Give children a hot meal as they get off the bus at the Boys & Girls Club to ensure that they have the energy needed to have fun!
- · Video opportunity to be shared on our social media.
- Name shared during kick-off event and campaign celebration.
- Name listed on thank you promotion shared with our contact list via email & mail.